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w . NAGOYA, JAPAN
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XA NG PALIPINE

NOTICE OF AWARD

15 May 2024

Sir:

Please be informed that, upon recommendation of the Procurement
Committee of the Consulate General of the Republic of the Philippines in Nagoya, as
contained in Resolution No. (RBE) 07 — 24, dated 14 May 2024, the Consulate is
awarding you, the contract for the procurement of Catering Services for the
Diplomatic/Consular Reception in connection with the Commemoration of the 126th
Anniversary of the Celebration of Philippine Independence on 15 June 2024 at Edion
Hisaya Plaza in the amount of Seven Hundred Fifteen Thousand Yen (JPY715,000
or approximately PhP268,000.00) only, inclusive of applicable charges.

Very truly yours,

ROY B. ECRAELA
Consul General
Head of Procuring Entity
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CEZARS’ KITCHEN

HF Fushimi Bldg. 4/F

1-18-24 Nishiki, Naka-ku, Nagoya-shi
Aichi-ken, Japan, 460-0003



